
I have an honest and reliable tenant in one of my flats - single man, jersey 
born and resident here for 45 years. 
 
He earns   250 per week window cleaning and receives full rent rebate of 
approximately   96 per week.  Even though his circumstances have not 
changed AT ALL he has been told that he will no longer qualify for income 
support by way of rent rebate and that he must find the whole of the rental of   
197 per week plus bills himself.  
 
 This needs explaining and, in my view, reversing.  
 
 My interest is that potentially I am going to lose an honest reliable and 
excellent tenant.   
 
However, this man does not deserve to be treated this way.  A response from 
Soc Sec would be interesting 
 


